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Stars of the Week

FS2          Felix  
Y1           Halley   
Y2           Ralph         
Y3           Oliver B.            
Y4           Maisie           
Y5           Aidinn                     

Y6           Zac  
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Max, Orla and Mara who all received Head Teacher Awards this week.

	Attendance - for the week ending 27 November
Class FS2

92.7%
Class 1

95.7%
Class 2

97.8%
2nd
Class 3

98.7%
1st
Class 4

93.3%
Class 5

96.2%
3rd
Class 6

95.3%


	Christmas Fair
Thank you to everyone who supported the Christmas Fair last Friday. It was a wonderful event, enjoyed by all. Particular thanks to our amazing PTA committee who worked so hard to make the Fair such a success. Nina will let us know how much money was raised as soon as possible!
School Library

As you know, the PTA’s main project over the last couple of years has been the refurbishment of the School Library. I am delighted to say that the new library shelving will be fitted in January, giving the children a modern, inviting area in which to develop their love of reading. This would not have been possible without the dedication of the PTA. A huge thank you to all of you. 
Exmouth Christmas Cracker

A message from the organisers of this event

“We are so sad to announce that our lovely Christmas Cracker event, Saturday 5th December has been cancelled due to wind/gusts posing a danger to stallholders, performers and visitors. We are currently working hard to try to salvage the best parts for a special Exmouth Christmas Market with entertainment and lights switch on with the Mayor on Saturday 12th December, 10.00am – 4.00pm, Exmouth Strand.”

Christmas and Advent Events in school

This week we celebrated Advent and Christmas in services led by our oldest and youngest children. They were truly beautiful, inspiring and full of joy.

Next week Years 3&4 will be holding their Advent Service on Tuesday at 7.00. Key Stage 1 children will be sharing their Nativity Play with us on Thursday at 2.00 and 7.00.

Have a lovely weekend.
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